
April 21, 2017 
Letter of recommendation for Jennifer Kuhn 

It is my privilege to write a letter of recommendation for Jennifer Kuhn. Mrs. Kuhn was a 

long term substitute teacher for a maternity leave for a Princeton music educator from 

October-December, 2016.  During that time she taught 2 bells of high school Music 

Technology, 2 bells of high school Keyboard Explorations, 1 bell of middle school 

general music, and 1 bell as a high school band assistant.  

Mrs. Kuhn is one of the most professional educators I have ever had the privilege with 

which to work.  She stepped into the position and schedule with ease. She made a 

positive impression on students and staff alike.  She never had a problem with a 

challenging schedule and some challenging students.  She volunteered for extra 

assignments and attended extracurricular activities after school.  She was an asset to our 

music program and Princeton, and we were sorry when her long term substitute position 

came to an end! 

Since her assignment ended, she has been back to substitute teach in the music 

department at Princeton regularly in a variety of assignments including several levels of 

middle school band, orchestra, choir and general music. 

In my opinion, Mrs. Kuhn is an outstanding candidate for any music educator position! 

She will be an asset to any music program. 

Sincerely, 

Kristen Brown 
Princeton City Schools 
6-12 Music Department Head 
100 Viking Way 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45246 
513-864-2060


